

Florida's Space Coast

Purchasing Services 2725 Judge Fran Jamieson Way, Suite C303 Viera, FL 32940 Telephone (321) 617-7390 Facsimile (321) 617-7391

May 2, 2022

Ms. Debra Mallard
V.A. Paving Inc
2955 Lake Dr
Cocoa, FL 32926
Email: debra.mallard@vapaving.com

Dear Ms. Mallard:

This letter is to notify you of the intent to renew B-6-20-57, Asphaltic Concrete. The effective dates of this renewal will be 8/22/22 to 8/21/23.

If V.A. Paving Inc is interested in renewing this quote under the same terms, prices and conditions of B-6-20-57, Asphaltic Concrete as well as the modification indicated below, please respond by signing the renewal. A new purchase order will be issued to you to cover the renewal period, if so agreed upon.

Acceptance of this renewal offer constitutes understanding that Brevard County requires all Contractors issued a Purchase Order to be enrolled in the U.S. Department of Homeland Security's (USDHS) E-Verify program. Brevard County requires confirmation that your company is a participating employer. Brevard County will verify your company's enrollment via the USDHS website. If unable to be located, Brevard County will request confirmation that your company has recently enrolled, via the Memorandum of Understanding, submitted to our Office. Brevard County is unable to renew term agreements with any Contractor who does not participate in the E-Verify program.

through size 3, under the terms, pricing and conditions as outlined above.

Asphaltic Concrete B-6-20-57 5/2/22 Renewal Letter – Page 2

If V.A. Paving Inc is not interested in renewing this contract, please complete and sign the following statement:	
l,	, of V.A. Paving Inc do not agree to renew subject
contract.	
Authorized Vendor Signature	5-17-22 Date
7	

If renewing, you are required to submit your updated insurance certifications naming the Board of County Commissioners as the other insured. **The certificates of insurance are required to be returned with your acceptance of this notice.** Brevard County reserves the right to re-bid all items on this bid if all items are not received for the renewal.

Brevard County looks forward to continuing this relationship with your company. As always, if you have any questions, contact Debbie Feingold at 321-617-7390. Please email your response within five (5) business days to Jackie Guadalupe at jacquelyn.guadalupe@brevardfl.gov. Your timely attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Katherine Wall

Central Services Director

atherine Wall